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Free Gardening Class September 17 
 

(Woodland, CA) – The Hanna & Herbert Bauer Memorial Community Garden is hosting a free 

gardening class entitled “Transitioning Your Garden for Fall” on Saturday, September 17 from 10:00 

a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

 

In this class, participants will learn how to plan now for their fall and winter gardens, as well as 

suggestions for which plants to start in the ground by seed, and which to plant as starts.  This is a hands-

on class with plenty of opportunity to ask questions and discuss fall/winter gardening strategies.  

Beginning as well as experienced gardeners are welcome to attend. 

 

The class is free to all but pre-registration is required by September 15.  To register, contact Rebecca 

Tryon at (530) 666-8640 or rebecca.tryon@yolocounty.org.  In the event of steady rain, the class will be 

cancelled. 

 

The garden is located on the west side of the Yolo County Health & Human Services Agency Bauer 

Building at 137 N. Cottonwood Street in Woodland.  
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